
Report on the Activities of Airmyn Bowls Association 2014 Season 

 

After last seasons fairly successful time this season started poorly with the 

cancellation of the first fund raiser whistle stop due to inclement weather and 

continued into an average one on most fronts.  

 

The other two whistle stop competitions, our main source of fundraising, went well 

but attracted fewer teams from around the area for each event. 

 

Teams in the Goole and District leagues won Division A of the Pairs league and 

Divisions B of the Friday Fours leagues. 

In the Goole cup competitions club members won the Harry West Cup, the Clark Cup, 

and the Coronation Shield and also runners up in the Brodrick Cup. 

Teams were unsuccessful in the HSA league and Humberside Team competitions this 

season. 

 

Prior to the start of the season the kitchen block refurbishment was completed with 

the help of a grant from Rusholme Windfarm. 

This winter we have concentrated on the boundaries, removing considerable amounts 

of vegetation inside and outside the perimeter and erecting a hopefully rabbit proof 

fence, a contribution from the Jubilee Committee helping with material costs. 

A tremendous amount of work is done by our team of volunteers to keep the green, 

buildings and surrounding area in the first class condition and all deserve a big thank 

you.  

Once again we thank the council for its continued support. 

 

The club has been successful in achieving ERCAS accreditation from the East Riding.  

This proves the club has reached acceptable standards the various categories including 

Health and Safety and Safeguarding.  

 

The new season is due to start on May 02 with our first whistle stop competition and 

we continue with Bowls Drive on Monday 4 May. 

New members are always welcome especially from the village.  


